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1942-2022 

It is with great sadness we report long-time Cincinnati Division 7, Mid-Central Region, 

National Model Railroad Association (NMRA) member and Louisville and Nashville (L&N) 

Railway modeler Perry Simpson passed away on Monday, September 26, 2022.  He was also a 

member of the Cincinnati Railroad Club and the L&N Historical Society.  Perry's large HO 

scale model railroad was featured in the 2013 issue of Great Model Railroads magazine. 

Our condolences to Pam and Rick Moleski, Perry's daughter and son-in-law, both also longtime 

Cincinnati Division 7 members.  See attached official obituary for more details. 

Text by John Burchnall.  Photo from the collection of Pam Simpson Moleski. 

 

Perry and grandson Shane at Perry's layout 


